
From: Stephanie Hicklin
To: "TECSINFO@LISTSERV.SC.EDU"
Subject: BabyNet Billing Instructions UPDATE
Date: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 9:30:00 AM
Importance: High

Attention BabyNet Contracted Service Providers:

It has come to our attention that some providers have had some difficulties getting invoices for 
BabyNet services processed for payment.  In order to ensure that all BN invoices make it to the 
appropriate place within SCDHHS, please ensure that they are submitted to the address below.  It is 
also important that the invoices include:  
Accounting Operations-BabyNet as well as ATTN: Nika Simmons. 

Please pass this information along to the appropriate staff within your agency.  

SC Department of Health and Human Services
Accounting Operations-BabyNet 
ATTN: Nika Simmons 
PO Box 8206
Columbia, SC 29202

Thank you,

Jennifer Buster
IDEA Part C Program Manager
Jennifer.Buster@scdhhs.gov
803-898-3068
1801 Main Street Suite 1100
Columbia, SC - 29201
www.scdhhs.gov

Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Agency.
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